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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 10, 2016 
  

Gov. Shumlin Statement on Supreme Court Clean Power Plan Decision 
  
MONTPELIER – Gov. Peter Shumlin issued the following statement after the Supreme Court 

put on hold the Obama Administration’s Clean Power Plan while litigation against the plan 

proceeds.   

  

“This is incredibly disappointing news. The forces fighting President Obama’s common sense 

plan are those with a stake in the dirty energy status quo that is of polluting our air, water, and 

forests and contributing to global climate change. Their desperate attempt to make a profit at the 

expense of our health and the future of the planet is standing in the way of serious action to 

combat climate change and preserve a livable planet for future generations.  

  
“It is no surprise that the suit over the Clean Power Plan was brought by proponents of the coal 

industry. That industry, and those who support it, will do everything they can to boost their 

profits, even if it means imperiling our planet’s future. This is just one more example why 

Vermont should not be in the business of supporting the coal industry and should divest from 

coal stocks.”  
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